
A wonderful addition to our Norton family! 

As many of you will now know, Miss Eaton had a little boy, 
Rupert George, born on 1st December weighing 9lbs 

3ozs! They are both at home and doing very well. We are 

all delighted for this lovely family. 

 

Website 

We are constantly updating our website. This week we 
have updated the class pages; please do have a look when 

you get the chance. 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 

 

Weekly News 6th December 

2021 

 

Hot Dinner Menu week 2 
Monday 

 Cheese & tomato pizza 

 Vegetable tagine 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Tuesday 

 Sausages 

 Cauliflower curry 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Wednesday 

 Roast Pork 

 Roasted Quorn 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday 

 Mediterranean chicken 

 Vegetable lasagna 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Friday 

 Fish 

 Vegetable pasty 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please remember to keep  
your dinner money        
accounts in credit 

All teacher led clubs have now finished 

(except Dance).  

The booking form for term 3 will be out at the beginning          
of next term 

B&A and NLL price increases from 1st January 

2022. 

See the website or class Dojo for more information. 

I am sure many of you have seen the urgent appeal for a bone marrow 
transplant for a local child which is on the BBC news.  The family are 

therefore appealing for people to become donors to save him and others 
like him.   

For more information about becoming a donor visit: 

https://worldmarrowdonorday.org/become-a-donor/ 

 

If you would like to become a donor visit:  https://www.dkms.org.uk/register-now  

Wow, 52 pupils have achieved 100% attendance.  

  

Well done! 

https://worldmarrowdonorday.org/become-a-donor/
https://www.dkms.org.uk/register-now

